
PUBLIC NOTICE 

REVISED 

 

City of Rye 

New York 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed bids for DPW ADMIN BUILDING 

PROJECT, will be received by the City of Rye on November 6, 2024 until 10:00 AM 

at the office of the City Clerk at which time and place will be opened and read aloud by 

the Clerk for the work 

 

GENERAL CONSTRUCTION 

PLUMBING CONSTRUCTION 

MECHANICAL CONSTRUCTION 

ELECTRICAL CONSTRUCTION 

CONTRACT NO. 

CONTRACT NO. 

CONTRACT NO. 

CONTRACT NO. 

2024-10G 

2024-10P 

2024-10M 

2024-10E 

 

Bid Security equal to 5% of the total of each bid will be required in the form of Certified 

Check, Bid Bond or Bank Draft. 

 

Plans, specifications, and other Contract Documents are available at 

www.empirestatebidsystem.com and may be obtained therefrom beginning on 

September 23, 2024 at 3:00 PM. There is no charge for the bid documents. Bid security 

must be made payable to the City of Rye, in the amount specified above. 

 

Bid must be in a sealed envelope addressed to The City Clerk, City of Rye, City Hall, 

Rye, New York 10580 and have the words “Contract #2024-10G DPW Admin 

Building Project” clearly marked on the outside of the envelope or Contract #2024-

10P, or #2024-10M, or #2024-10E. 

 

No bidder may withdraw his bid within 45 days after the date bids are opened. No bid 

will be received or considered after the time stated herein above. 

 

Additional Information and Technical Questions can be directed to Stantec, Michael 

Geary, PE emailed at Michael.Geary@stantec.com. 

 

The City of Rye reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any informality 

in the bids received. 

 

The City’s acceptance of the lowest responsible bid is not binding until the written 

contract is signed by all parties.  The oral award of the bid to the lowest responsible 

bidder is not an enforceable agreement. 

 

 

Noga Ruttenberg 

City of Rye 

City Clerk 

http://www.empirestatebidsystem.com/

